
Dear Employee, 

We are pleased to introduce the WellNet Drug Management Program on behalf of your 
employer. Your company has partnered with WellNet to help reduce the cost of expensive 
medications for both you and your employer. 

The great news is, you will be assigned a dedicated customer care coordinator and 
eliminate your co-pays on some of your prescription medications. As part of our alternative 
sourcing, we may ship your medication from various contracted pharmacies to ensure you 
receive the best savings possible. These programs are cost effective, reliable, and safe.  

If WellNet determines that you are currently taking a prescription medication that is part 
of our program, we will reach out to you to help manage your shipments for that drug. In 
order to help you avoid any delays in obtaining your medications, we will proactively 
communicate with you via phone calls, texts, and/or email. Please take the call or respond 
as we need to communicate with you to maximize your benefits of this program.  

If you are on a complex medication and need our help, please call 800-727-1733 or email 
us at advocacy@wellnet.com. We look forward to speaking with you and assisting you with 
your pharmacy needs!

Healthy regards, 

WellNet Customer Care 

800-808-4014wellnet.com


